
 

 

Circular 025/2024 
 
 

 
23 August 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 
RESCOM 2024/2025 
 
I am delighted to advise you that after the AGM held on Tuesday, 20 August, these nominations were 
voted onto the new Residents’ Committee and will take on the following portfolios:   
 
Hugh Till  Chairman/Finance 
John Higgs Vice Chairman/Security, Repairs and Maintenance 
Toni Joubert Gardens 
Erica Shearer Health 
Paul Selby Catering 
Jenna Monk Events and Activities 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
CHRISTINE DEMPERS 
Village Manager: Muizenberg  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


